## **JCS CROP**



Find us on facebook @jeffersoncrop

## CROP SUMMER PROGRAM STARTING TUESDAY, JULY 6th!

## WE ARE NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

After almost a year and a half CROP is returning to IN PERSON!.. After we announced that we would be virtual this summer, new developments have now allowed us to return... We are so proud to announce that the Jefferson Central School will again be offering the CROP summer program IN PERSON! starting Tuesday, July 6th. Students will be picked up by the school bus between 7:15 and 8:00 (depending on your location). Students will then be split into 3 groups where they do fun activities, tutoring, computer based academic enrichment and recreational activities. There will be no meals this year. We are working on having a snack time around 11:00, please send your child with a water bottle, a lunch if desired and snacks. CROP will run from 8-2 daily for the month of July. Your child will be bussed home at 2:00 or may be picked up by their parents by 2:00. There is no swim program this year. The last day of the CROP summer program will be Friday, July 30th.

The CROP calendar will be posted on the school website and a paper copy will be given to your child. The Parent Handbook can also be found on the website or a paper copy can be given upon request.

Please return the required forms for CROP as soon as possible. We would like applications by June 15th. All information must be completed on the form. We are eager to get the summer CROP program underway and I encourage you to call or e-mail if you have questions or need more information. I will only contact you if we are *unable* to accommodate your child in the program because we have reached capacity. The sooner the forms come in the better.

Thanks,
Luke Van Cleef
Site Coordinator
JCS CROP

|vancleef@jeffersoncsd.org|
607-652-7821